Memos of the week July 14th 2025


[image: Our holiday picks for July]

Grand Rounds July 31st at 7:30AM: The subject of these Grand Rounds is “The Single Dose of Antenatal Corticosteroids versus Double Doses RCT” and is about a RCT that will happen soon in the Birthing Centre. It is very interesting for nurses to attend those Rounds via Teams as it will impact the administration of Betamethasone to our MFM patients. Here are the Teams info:
Meeting ID: 227 787 382 418 5
Passcode: Xj3or2wD
Direct link: Click here to join meeting

Patients’ hospital cards: As of July 14th, admitting will stop printing hospital cards, both inpatient and outpatient. Therefore, patients will no longer be presenting outpatient cards upon arrival to triage. It will most likely be a few weeks before we see an impact, as patients who have already been preadmitted before today will still have cards. However, in the near future, patients will only have their RAMQ to show us. For patients who are preadmitted, we will have to look for them with their names in CPN (please make sure to double ID them with their name and DOB). For those who aren’t preadmitted, we will have to send them to admitting to get their MRN created, or call admitting if it’s after 3PM or on weekends. We are currently looking at other methods to get easy access to patient’s MRN without a card.



Cup feeding In-Services: Magda will be coming this week for In-Services. Please see attached the technic.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Breastfeeding documentation in CPN: The changes mentioned in last week’s memos are now officially (following unexpected delays). Please see attached the new documentation required for Breastfeeding and Skin to Skin.
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